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"Notification with regard to Ph.D. Seat Vacancy"

As per the provision of para l2(B) of Ordinance 55 of 2017 titled,
"Maximum students per supervisor", a vacancy with a supervisor
shall occur as soon as a candidate registered under him submits
his/her Ph.D. thesis as per the provisions of this Ordinance.

In view of the above mentioned provision, it is hereby notified to the
Research Center Heads that Ph.D. registration applications be
processed and forwarded to the University in accordance with the
above mentioned provision. Also as per our advisory guidelines
notified on l7'n Dec'2019, the undertaking as per para no. 5 may be
called from the supervisors of the given research centers and be
forwarded to the University so that Ph.D. seat vacancies can be
estimated and tabled before RRC for their referral.
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